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HB 2959             HOUSE COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION 

 

The scope of duties of employment for health personal in Oregon Public School does 

not need changed. The state of Oregon needs to operate public schools only for 

learning and leave medical treatment and advice to a licensed family physician, 

medical facility, urgent care and/or hospitals. Citizens with minor child(ren) deserve 

autonomy over their family medical history, illness, or treatment. Government should 

not interfere with the sovereignty of citizens to privacy, both for themselves and their 

children. When a child in Oregon isn't expected to read until third grade is an 

abomination, Oregon Department of Education should focus on learning skills that 

will help them succeed. Oregon does not require enough hour time in-school time 

throughout the year. Stop indoctrinating our children to WOKE ideals of the minority 

of Oregonians. 


